
      
Dear Governor Kitzhaber:    
 
Thank you for your strong leadership in protecting Oregon’s land and clean water. We, the undersigned, strongly oppose the 
construction of coal export terminals in Oregon that would pollute the air we breathe and the water we drink. Oregonians are committed 
to investing in clean, renewable energy and a healthier planet. Building coal export terminals would undercut our state's efforts to 
reduce global warming pollution and provide leadership on climate issues. I urge you to use your full authority to prevent Oregon from 
becoming a gateway for dirty coal around the world. *Please print clearly 
 

PRINT NAME ADDRESS, CITY STATE, ZIP PHONE E-MAIL ADDRESS I WANT TO 
VOLUNTEER 

 
 

    

 
 
 

    

 
 
 

    

 
 
 

    

 
 
 

    

     

 
 
 

    

 For more info: jamie@climatesolutions.org: 503-810-8596, www.powerpastcoal.org or facebook.com/powerpastcoal 

Please send signed petitions to Jamie Hogue at Climate Solutions: 610 SW Broadway, Ste 306, Portland, OR 97205 
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